
 
 
Prairie Rose Midwifery is looking for a Registered Midwife to join our team!  
 
We are a small practice serving Brooks, Taber and surrounding rural areas seeking a midwife to 
join us. To ensure midwifery services are better able to meet the growing interest in the 
community we are looking for someone with experience, flexibility and strong work ethic. The 
successful candidate will provide personalized, evidence based care while integrating into the 
community and building relationships with the interprofessional groups we work with.  
 
We have privileges at the Brooks Health Center, Chinook Regional Hospital and the Medicine 
Hat Regional Hospital; however strongly support home birth and have seen a growing home 
birth community since our practice opened in 2018. 
 
Brooks is a dynamic multi cultural community nestled in the Southern Alberta prairies. We serve 
a large catchment area and this position involves a fair bit of travel to the nearby rural 
communities as well.  
 
We can support a part time or full time midwife and willing to be flexible to the needs of the 
successful candidate.  
 
Please contact us for more information. Interested candidates please send your resume and 
cover letter to prairie.rose@birthpartnershipmidwives.com 


